

DEAR SANTA

THANK YOU FOR MAILING ME YOUR SPECIAL LETTER. THE ELVES DELIVERED IT RIGHT TO MY DESK. I WAS SURE TO CHECK MY OFFICIAL, LIST AND I AM SO HAPPY TO SHARE THAT YOU HAVE MADE THE "NICE" LIST THIS YEAR! AS YOU KNOW, I'M ALWAYS WATCHING TO SEE IF YOU ARE BEING NAUGHTY OR NICE. SOME OF THE NICE THINGS I SAW YOU DO THIS YEAR HAVE BEEN:

THANK YOU FOR SHARING WITH ME WHAT YOU WOULD LOVE FOR CHRISTMAS THIS YEAR. THE ELVES AND I WILL DO OUR BEST TO LEAVE YOU SOMETHING VERY SPECIAL. HOWEVER, PLEASE REMEMBER THAT THERE ARE MANY OTHER LITTLE GIRLS AND BOYS WHO HAVE MADE THE "NICE" LIST THIS YEAR AND ONLY SO MANY TOYS WE CAN MAKE IN SO LITTLE TIME. I HOPE YOU WILL LIKE WHAT WE BUILT SPECIAL FOR YOU!

THANK YOU FOR WORKING SO HARD TO BE SO GOOD THIS YEAR! YOU HAVE MADE SANTA VERY PROUD!

P.S. THANK YOU FOR MY BEAUTIFUL. PICTURE YOU DREW ME WISHING YOU A VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS!

LOVE.